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24th February 2022 

Dear YR Parents, Carers and Guardians,  

KIC Theatre visit to South Avenue 

We are so excited to start our new topic ‘Is There Anybody Out There?’ this term. We will be learning about outer 

space, planets and astronauts. We are extremely fortunate that KIC Theatre run immersive drama and theatrical 

experiences that will help your child feel like an astronaut shooting off into space. This experience will help your 

child understand more about what it takes to be an astronaut and give them an additional experience which they 

can use in their learning.  

We are kindly asking for a small contribution of £2 per child towards the cost, for them to engage in this amazing 

opportunity. The session will be running on Wednesday, 30th March 2022; therefore, we ask that this is to be paid by 

Wednesday, 23rd March 2022, by returning the slip and £2 – payable by ParentPay or directly to the class teacher.  

If you have any questions please feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher.  

Kind regards,  

 

The Reception Team  

 

 

 

Please return this slip no later than Wednesday, 23rd March  

Child’s name:  ____________________________________________    Class: ________________________________ 

I can confirm that I have paid the £2 contribution on ParentPay    

I can confirm that I have attached the £2 contribution with this slip      

Signed______________________________________                                           Date _____________________ 
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